January 31, 1933.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Holton in the absehce
of the chatrman. Jay Phillips lead in prayer. The minutes were
read by the secretary and approved.

The following teachers were elected upon nomination of Mr.
Holton, general superintendent:

Ruth Bowman, in the Intermediate Department.
Mrs. C.G.Maxwell, Counselor Senior Department.
Mrs. i.G.Baldwin, teacher Senior Department.
rs. R.M.Copper, assistant teacher Senior Department.

It was announced that Miss Lillie Duke's class had assumed

the responsibility for the Senior Department as a class project,

‘ and that a committee from the class was to look ,after it. The
Board wished to ,express its appreciation to the class, which it
did later in the Workers' Council.

On the question of the Missionary Cultivation period it was
reported that a committee had been appointed,, and that they had
decided to try to begin about six weeks before Easter, and let it
culminate at the Easter season.

Jay Phillips reported that the Junior Congregation was getting
vdmong nicely, and that the numbers in attendance was steadily increasing

Prof. Wilsoh reported that his class in the Young People's
Department was gradually increasing and that he was still at work
on getting in more boys. He also reported that younger boys were
being added to the Scout troup .as fast as they could be handled.

Il' . The enfollment of the local troup was about 30, but very few were

pembera of this chureh.  °e explained something of the nature of










the work and about the 1lO-year plan that had been adopted by the
‘ 8tate scout workers. The superintendent asked that he turn in a

Toll of his members to the secretary of the Board and he said he
would do it right away. |

Mrs. Green reported that the children's work was getting along
very nicely, but that &hey were having trouble with children coming
in so late that they missed the class periods altogefher and weepe
not marked present. It was thought best to try to appeal to the
mothers and fathers in the adult classes who came late and thus
made their children late.

¥r. Holtén welcomed Mrs. Brian as a new member to our Board
and ,expressed his appreciation that she could be there and give
us her sounsel and advice.

The meeting thenadjourned to the Workers' Council supper.

‘ Those present were: Prdf Holton, Dr. Stanbury, Prof. Wilson,

Jay Phillips, Mrs. Green, Mrs. Brian, and Reba Cousins.




